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From: Rhys Scrivener [rhys@noise.uk.nef]
Sent: 20 May 2005 16:18

To: 'Sarah Boddy'

Cc: Keeley Matthews; Athos. Loizou
Subject: Kentish Town

Tesco Stores Ltd
Express Development Program

Dear Sarah,
We refer to our telephone call this afternoon and confirm the following details.

Kentish Town - Store Number: 5186

* Please find attached the revised report — This includes 3 No Haier units located over the
entrance canopy.

* Do you want me to send this onto John Annani at Camden Council?

» I will speak to Space Cooling on Monday to confirm the plant room attenuation details to
ensure it meets our criteria. Camden council are going to be very hot on this site and I don't
think there is much room for movement with the plant room design.

We trust the above is of value but should you have any further outstanding issues please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Best Regards

RhYE Sﬂ’iVEﬂEI", HSC, MXJA
KR Associates (UK) Ltd

& Tel: +44 2380 550455
sociates Maohile: +44 7965 398969
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